VILLAS AT GRANITE BAY

A PUBLICATION FOR V.G.B. HOMES ASSOCIATION

THE VILLAS UPDATE

Fellow Homeowners,

Just a couple of things.

The pool is open now for all residents and their guests to enjoy. The pool "toys", (balls, floaters, etc) are all there to help dissuade the ducks... Please feel free to use/play with the pool toys and LEAVE THEM IN THE POOL when you leave. Also, we all would appreciate it if everyone will make an effort to clean up after yourselves and/or your guests.

Additionally,

We need our Villas residents' help in preserving our HOA landscape. As has happened numerous times over the last decade, shrubs and hedges along the

been damaged by hot exhaust gasses from the vehicles of construction crews, delivery vans, and carpet cleaners, when the engines have been left running while they are parked just inches from the shrubs. This is currently the case for the boxwood hedges at the insides of both the entry and exit gates. Please, anytime you might observe this situation, either at your home or elsewhere, intervene to prevent possible damage to our landscape.

Happy Independence Day!!

See you all July 16 at our next Board meeting.

Ed Brown

The Villas at Granite Bay HOA President



July 2019

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT ED BROWN

VICE PRESIDENT RICK TLUSTOSCH

SECRETARY KAYE DAL BON

TREASURER
MARYELLEN PETERS

AT-LARGE MARIA MIDDLETON

BOARD MEETING

JULY 16, 2019
CONFERENCE ROOM
9700 VILLAGE CENTER DR
GRANITE BAY, CA
95746
3:00 PM

INSIDE THIS ISSUE
THE VILLAS UPDATE



8:30AM to 5:00PM 800-464-4446 1401 El Camino Ave, #200 Sacramento, CA 95815 www.assocmc.com Community Manager, Barbara Lemaster 916-565-8080, 128 Barbl@assocmc.com Customer Service